
 

 

 

  

February 15, 2019 

 

Notice of Product Discontinuance 
 

Effective immediately, all models and variations of the CL-S300, CL-S321 and CL-S331 

thermal desktop printers are discontinued. Model numbers include: 

 

CL-S300UGNN

CL-S321UGSN

CL-S321EGSN

CL-S321UGEN

CL-S321EGEN

CL-S303UGNN

CL-S331UGSN

CL-S331EGSN

CL-S331UGEN

CL-S331EGEN  
 

Please inform customers that availability is limited to stock on hand and there are no “last 

time” purchase options. At this time, the CL-E300, 321 and 331 are the value based barcode 

model for replacement. In keeping with CITIZEN Systems America commitment to 

supporting our customers, post production technical support will be provided. Thank you for 

your support of CITIZEN Systems America products. If you have any questions, please 

contact Citizen Systems America. 

            

 

     
Glenn Williams 
Vice President Sales and Marketing 
Citizen Systems America 
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